
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF WILTON 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

RFQ #2022-06 

For State Project #0161-0142 & 0161-0143 

ISSUE DATE: October 31, 2022 

 

This addendum is being issued to provide general plans 

for both Arrowhead Road and Lovers Lane Bridges 

 

There is no change to the RFQ Submission Time. 

 

Frank Smeriglio, PE 

Director of Public Works, Town Engineer 

Town of Wilton 

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS - CONSTRUCTION INSPECTION SERVICES FOR 

REPLACEMENT OF THE LOVERS LANE BRIDGE OVER COMSTOCK BROOK 

REPLACEMENT OF THE ARROWHEAD ROAD BRIDGE OVER NORWALK RIVER 

 


